
Cemetery Trustees 
9/6/16  
Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting opened at 7:05 PM 
 
Present were Guy Pike, Peter Sluski, and Chairman Susan Weeks. 
 
Minutes from 22Aug 2016 were accepted with spelling corrections. 
 
An invoice from Tru Green was approved for payment. 
 
An invoice from Mark Eldridge of Beech River Lawncare was approved for payment 
 
Guy reported that he had trimmed a bush on the Chaffee plot at the Townhouse Cemetary. Mr. Miller 
has agreed to pay for stump removal on his family plot. Peter will forward information to Sue about a 
stump grinding company. Sue will try to contact the Curtis family about a lilac bush that has gone 
fugitive from the family plot. Sue raised the possibility of having a volunteer workday to address some of 
the less technical issues in the Cemetary.  
 
A review of new regulations for the Cemetaries took place. It was agreed that a new schedule of fees 
might be in order. The prices for rights of burial and perpetual care will be addressed after more 
research at the next meeting.  
 
All are reminded of the meeting with the Selectmen on 26 Sept. 2016. 
 
Guy presented a map of the Callender Cemetary. 
 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, 20 Sept 2016 at 6:30 PM 
 
Public input is always welcome. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:48 PM 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees 
 
 


